
	

DATE	 	 : April 29, 2021


TO	 	 : PARENTS / GUARDIANS OF GRADE 6


FROM	 	 : MARY JANE T. AKMAD

                     Christian Formation Department Director


SUBJECT : GRADE 6 SEND-OFF ACTIVITY


Greetings!


The Guidance Area would like to celebrate your child's completion of their Elementary 
education by hosting a virtual send-off party for them. It will be held on May 4, 2021, 
Tuesday from 9:00 – 10:30 AM using this Google Meet Link.


Grade 6 students are advised to prepare food and drinks for their snacks fellowship time. 
During the celebration, there will be fun, fellowship, prayer and encouragement for the 
students to continue to do their best for God as they move on to Junior High School. The 
Guidance and other subject teachers will be in the said virtual event to ensure that your 
children will have a meaningful send-off party.


Regular classes will resume after the send-off party. Should a student plan to be absent from 
this activity, he/she needs to write an excuse letter addressed to the Elementary principal for 
her approval. 


Please be guided accordingly. 


Thank you and God bless! 


https://meet.google.com/wng-hiiv-xbc?hs=122&authuser=0

